## THAME GOMPA e.V.

## Newsletter



Projekt zur Unterstützung des Sherpaklosters Thame in Solu Khumbu / Nepal

THAME GOMPA e.V. · Schellingstr. 36 · 80799 München · Tel. +49 89. 33088220 · Fax 33088221 · thamegompa@web.de · www.Thame-Gompa.com Contact: Tenzin Dorje Sherpa · Bank: Thame Gompa e.V. · Stadtsparkasse München · Account No. 1000 768 786 · BLZ 701 500 00

München, im Juni 2013

Liebe Thame Gompa Freunde,

kürzlich erreichte uns ein Brief von der Thame Gompa Family, der ein neuerliches großes Problem der Mönche aufzeigt. Der Originaltext ist hier rechts zu sehen.

Der Wohnraum dort oben wird immer knapper und es gibt keinen extra Raum für den Lehrer und andere Gäste. Selbst der oberste Lama hat kein separates Zimmer, wenn er zu speziellen Anlässen zu Besuch kommt.

Es gibt ein altes, allerdings völlig baufälliges Gebäude in Thame Gompa (siehe Foto), das man für den genannten Zweck abreissen und wieder komplett neu aufbauen könnte. Deshalb suchen die Mönche erneut nach Sponsoren für dieses aufwändige Projekt.

Wie wir alle wissen, muss ja jedes noch so kleine Ding unter schwierigen Umständen von weit her zum Kloster herangeschafft werden, und damit sind die Baukosten im Vergleich zu normalen Preisen extrem hoch. Die Experten rechnen mit

einer Summe von ungefähr 35.000 EURO (!) für dieses Projekt.

Unser Verein hat deshalb eine Anschubfinanzierung von 9.000 € bereitgestellt. Falls Sie das Projekt auch unterstützen wollen, können wir Ihnen Details dazu auf Anfrage gern zusenden.

#### JEDE ART VON HILFE IST BEI DEN MÖNCHEN WILLKOMMEN!

Tashi Delek und viele herzliche Grüße vom Thame Gompa e.V. Team!

Tenzin Dorje Sherpa & Kerstin Blumenschein

**PS:** Besucht die neue Homepage www.Thame-Gompa.com die mit der Hilfe eines Münchner Freundes sehr schön neu gestaltet wurde.

Hello Tenzin Dorje la.

Tashi delek. Hope you are doing well with both of your personal and professional life. Here everything is well and going well. Here in Thame Gompa we resumed the classes for the young monks from yesterday 22nd March.

We resumed the classes but we have another problem regarding the place for the teacher to reside during the course of teaching. And even the Gompa doesn't have a separate place for the Head Lama (Tulku Nawang Lopsang) to reside during his arrival in important occasion that are held in the Thame Gompa.

So this particular house (see picture) belongs to Thame Gompa and we are planning to rebuild this house and use it as a personal residing place for the Head Lama (Lama Nawang Lopsang) and also a place for the teacher to reside during the course of teaching in Thame Gompa.

Now as a result the Gompa is seeking financial support from all the well wishers of the monastery for the improvement of the Gompa and it's family.

As you Tenzin and friends have been contributing a lot for the betterment of the Thame Monastery we would like to thank from the core of our

heart. And also we Thame Gompa Family and the Khumbu People would be even more grateful towards you and your friends if your support continues towards the rebuilding of this house, which is to be used as a residence for the head lama and teacher. After consulting the experts we concluded with the cost of 35 lakhs.

Thank you!

Pema Tengya · for the Tame Gompa Family



## THAME GOMPA e.V.

# Newsletter



Projekt zur Unterstützung des Sherpaklosters Thame in Solu Khumbu / Nepal

THAME GOMPA e.V. · Schellingstr. 36 · 80799 München · Tel. +49 89. 33088220 · Fax 33088221 · thamegompa@web.de · www.Thame-Gompa.com Contact: Tenzin Dorje Sherpa · Bank: Thame Gompa e.V. · Stadtsparkasse München · Account No. 1000 768 786 · BLZ 701 500 00

Munich, June 2013

Dear Thame Gompa friends,

recently we received a letter from the Thame Gompa family, which shows another big problem for the monks of the monastery. You can see the original text here on the right side.

The living space up there is getting tight as they don't have enough extra rooms for the teacher and for other guests. Even the head lama does not have a separate room when he comes for special occasions.

There is an old ruined building at Thame Gompa (see photo), which could be taken down and be completely newly rebuilt for this reason. So the monks are looking out again for sponsors for this expensive project.

As we all know, each and every little thing has to be transported from far to the monastery, so the costs are pretty high in relation to normal construction prices. The experts are

estimating an amount of around 35 thousand EURO for this project.

From our budget we could contribute an initial funding of 9.000 €. If you also want to support this project, we can send you further details on your request.

ANY KIND OF HELP WILL BE APPRECIATED VERY MUCH IN THAME!

Many Tashi Delek and greetings from the Thame Gompa e.V. Team!

Tenzin Dorje Sherpa & Kerstin Blumenschein

PS:

Visit our new homepage www.Thame-Gompa.com

Hello Tenzin Dorje la.

Tashi delek. Hope you are doing well with both of your personal and professional life. Here everything is well and going well. Here in Thame Gompa we resumed the classes for the young monks from yesterday 22nd March.

We resumed the classes but we have another problem regarding the place for the teacher to reside during the course of teaching. And even the Gompa doesn't have a separate place for the Head Lama (Tulku Nawang Lopsang) to reside during his arrival in important occasion that are held in the Thame Gompa.

So this particular house (see picture) belongs to Thame Gompa and we are planning to rebuild this house and use it as a personal residing place for the Head Lama (Lama Nawang Lopsang) and also a place for the teacher to reside during the course of teaching in Thame Gompa.

Now as a result the Gompa is seeking financial support from all the well wishers of the monastery for the improvement of the Gompa and it's family.

As you Tenzin and friends have been contributing a lot for the betterment of the Thame Monastery we would like to thank from the core of our

heart. And also we Thame Gompa Family and the Khumbu People would be even more grateful towards you and your friends if your support continues towards the rebuilding of this house, which is to be used as a residence for the head lama and teacher. After consulting the experts we concluded with the cost of 35 lakhs.

Thank you!

Pema Tengya · for the Tame Gompa Family

